
HOMEFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL AND SSC 

 

Open Day & Evening Sessions for  

Parents/Carers of Children starting mainstream school  

in September 2025 

 

  Wednesday 16th October at 4:30pm 

  Monday 21st  October at 4.15pm  

  Thursday 7th November at 9:30am 

  Friday 15th November at 10.00am 

  Thursday 28th November at 1.15pm 

 

Places at each session are limited, so please only book 1 session.  Please contact 
the school office if you would like to book onto one of these sessions: 

Tel: 01903 204141 (select Lyndhurst Road site) 

Email: office@homefield-primary.co.uk 

 

Open evenings will also involve a tour of the school, but there will be no children 
‘at work’.  The tour will be divided into two groups, one led by the Head Teacher 

and one by the Deputy Head Teacher. 

 ** These are information sessions for parents/carers only.  ** 
** Please book a session at a time that you can attend without children. ** 

 
 
 

Lower School Site: 179A Lyndhurst Road, Worthing BN11 2DG 

mailto:office@homefield-primary.co.uk

